
GWD Nahan 
B&R Divisien 

Executive Engineer 

You are, therefore, requested to scrutinize the documents for further 

126/] dated 17/06/2023. The report is also enclosed with this letter. 

Range Jamta has submitted his report to your office vide letter No. No/FCA Road/2023-24 

has been done in presence of PWD and Forest officials. The Range Forest Officer, Forest 

In this regard, it is intimated that tree enumeration of the said project 

It was intimated vide office letter mentioned under reference that the 

loloT|2023 

tree enumeration for the said project being required to be done. 

(Online Proposal No. FP/HP/Road/15861/2015). 
Division Distt. Sirmaur (HP) - Regarding submission of EDS. 

(Km 0/0 to 6/700), within the jurisdiction of Nahan Forest 
the construction of link road from Upper Jamli to Baron Kathana 

Diversion of 1.276 hectare of forest land in favour of HPPWD for 

Dated: 

Your office letter No. 696 dated 07/06/2023. 

District Sirmaur H.P. 
Forest Division, Nahan, 

The Divisional Forest Officer, 

861 

Encl.:- As Above. 

processing please. 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
HIMACHAL PRADESH 

Sir, 

Reference: 

Subject: 

No. PW/NHN/CB/WA-I/FCA-07/2023-24-
To 
















